
.THIN KILL — Wanva native Burwell Powell, now a resident of Kocky Mount, is 
shown with two eight-point bucks he bagged during a three-second span on Monday. 
The two deer were running together near Macon when spotted by Powell. Each 
weighed between 175 and 200 pounds, Powell reported. (Staff Photo) 

Minor Accidents Reported 
Here By Highway Patrol 
Several minor accidents 

were reported in the area by 
the State Highway Patrol 

during the past week. Only 
two personal injuries were 
reported. 
Last Wednesday about 

7 :35 p m. Shirley Ann Upton 
was slightly injured in a 

bump up on U. S. 158 

business near Three Points 
Service Station. 

Trooper C. E. Lockley 
explained that the Upton 
vehicle was following in a 

line of three cars when she 

attempted to pass. As she 
was meeting a car, she cut 
back in, hitting the front car 
in the line operated by 
Dessxe Egerton of Warrenton. The incident caused the 

Egerton vehicle to veer 

right into a ditch. 
Charges of careless and 

reckless driving were lodged against Ms. Upton of 

Stoney Creek, Va. Damages 
were set at $1200 to the 

Upton vehicle and $225 to the 
Egerton auto. 

Charges of following too 

closely were filed against 
John Henry Israel, Jr., of 
Norlina following a mishap 
on U. S. 1 just north of 

Ridgeway at 9 30 Sunday 
night. 
Trooper Lockley said 

Israel was following a 

vehicle which slowed down. 
Israel was unable to stop 
and attempted to pass to 

avoid the rear-end collision. 
He subsequently lost control 
and ran off the roadway, 
hitting a tree which caused 
his vehicle to turn around 
and hit another tree. 
No injuries were reported 

and damages were estimated at $1,000. 

Cleophus Elam, 19. of Rt. 
I, Norlina, was taken to 

Maria Parham Hospital and 
later transferred to Duke 

Hospital for injuries sustained after he fell asleep while 
driving on RPR 1107 about 
2.3 miles west of Warrenton 
at 2:45 a. m. on October 22. 

Trooper A. M. Bennett 

Warrenton Mayor Renamed 

As Director Of League 
Warrenton Mayor W. A. 

Miles has been re-elected to 
a one-year term on the 
12-member board of 
directors of the N. C League of 
Municipalities 
Miles's election came 

during the 68th annual 
convention of the League 
held last week in 
Greensboro The Warrenton 
mayor, who is a former member 
of the League's Resolutions 
and Legislative committees, 
was named to help direct 
activities of the organization 
which serves 433 Tar Heel 
towns and cities 

Rocky Mount Mayor Fred 
Turnage was elected to head 
the League during the 

coming year, while Greensboro Mayor Jim Melvin was 
named first vice president. 
Miles said that workshop 

sessions held in conjunction 
with the three-day meeting 
were particularly instructive this year, and that one 
theme sounded by state 
government officials in 

attendance was the need to 

bring about increased help 
at the federal level for small 
cities and communities. 
Warrenton has been a 

member of the N C. League 
of Municipalities since the 
early Forties, with Miles 

being the only Warrenton 
elected official to serve on 
the League's governing 
board 

MILES 

The Wise-Paschall 

RURITAN CLUB 
WILL SPONSOR A 

Halloween Carnival 
On 

SAT. NITE, OCT. 29 
Featuring: 

-Games -Cake Walk 
-Turkey Shoot Pond -Haunted House 

From 8:00 Until 11:00 

at the OLD WISE SCHOOL 

Everyone is corduMy Invited! 

reported Elam fell asleep 
and the vehicle ran right in a 
turn and struck a tree 

head-on 
No charges were filed. 

Damages to the 1972 Buick 
were estimated at $1800. 
On October 20 about 8:05 

a. m Joyce Bullock, 18, of 
Rt. 1. Manson, was involved 
in a traffic accident about 
7.5 miles north of Manson. 
Bennett reported Ms. 

Bullock was headed south 

entering a slight curve, 

applied brakes causing her 
to run off the right side of 
the roadway. She then 
skidded back across the 
center line to the left 

shoulder, hit a ditchbank 
and overturned. 
She was not injured and no 

charges were filed. Bennett 
set damages to the 1972 
Chevrolet at $800. 

Motorist Hurt 

As Auto Flips 
Flavious Vaughan, Jr., of 

Warrenton was injured with 
possible broken bones after 
flipping his Volkswagen 
Saturday night. 
According to the Warrenton Police Department, the 

accident occurred on 

Ridgeway Street near General 
Claude Bower's about 10:05 

p. m. They reported that 

Vaughan ran off the road, 
hit the fence and block wall 

causing the car to overturn. 
He was charged with 

driving under the influence 
of intoxicants, according to 
Policeman C. E. Shearin. 

Vaughan was taken to 
Warren General Hospital 
and the car was reported to 
be a total loss. 

Warren Confab 

Is Slated Monday 
A reminder was issued 

this week of the upcoming 
Warren Conference on 
balanced growth and economic 
development set for 

Monday, October 31, at 7 p. m. at 
the Warren County Courthouse. This conference will 

give the public a chance to 
tell state government how 
the economic picture of 
Warren County can be 

improved. 

Marvin Pittman Rooker 

Announces The Opening Qf His 

Office For The General Practice of 

Law At The Professional Building 

(Formerly The Hunter Building) 

E. Market St. Warrenton, N. C. 

919-257-2078 

Deaths And Funerals 
MARVIN K. AYCOCK 
Marvin Kenneth Ay cock, 

73, died Sunday, Oct. 23 in N. 
C. Memorial Hospital at 
Chapel Hill following several months of declining 
health. 
Mr. Aycock was the son of 

the late James Lewis and 
Delia Shepherd Aycock. A 
retired merchant and 
postmaster of the Elberon 

community where he resided, he was a member of 

Sulphur Springs Baptist 
Church where he served as a 
deacon and as Supt. of the 
Sunday School and church 
treasurer; and member of 
the Junior Order and the 
Afton Ruritan Club. 
Funeral services were 

conducted from Sulphur 
Springs Baptist Church 

Wednesday, Oct. 26, at 11 a. * 

m., by the Rev. J. W. Crosswhite and interment was in 
the church cemetery. 
Mr. Aycock is survived by 

his wife, Mrs. Frances B 

Aycock of the home; two 

sons, Dr. Marvin K. Aycock, 
Jr.. of Greenbelt, Md.. and 
J. Benson Aycock of 
Garner; two brothers, Andrew Lewis Aycock of 
Winston-Salem, and Junius 
L Aycock of W'arrenton, a 

sister, Mrs. Thelma A. 

Blythe of Ahoskie, five 

grandchildren. 
Active pallbearers were 

George Aycock. Hector 

Aycock, Fuller Aycock. 
Travis Aycock. Billy Fleming and Joe Blythe 
Honorary pallbearers 

were all members of the 
Board of Deacons, both 
active and inactive 

MRS. HENRY F. TW1TTY 
Funeral services for Mrs. 

Panthea Massenburg Twitty 
(Mrs. Henry F. Twitty) of 
Warrenton were conducted 
at 3 p. m. Sunday from 
Emmanuel Episcopal 
Church by the rector. Dr. 

Raymond Selby, the Rev. 
John Bowman, pastor of 
Shady Grove Methodist 
Church and the Rev. John 
Beckwith, retired Episcopal 
minister of Raleigh. Burial 
was in Fairview Cemetery. 
Mrs. Twitty, 63, died 

Friday in Warren General 
Hospital after an illness of 
several months. She was a 
member of the United 

Daughters of the Confederacy, the Jamestown Society, 
the Colonial Dames, the 
Warren County Historical 
Society, the Piedmont Ceramics Association, and a 
member of Emmanuel 

Episcopal Church where she 
was a member of the vestry 
and served as president of 
Emmanuel Chapter of Episcopal Church women. 
Mrs. Twitty was a 

certified ceramics teacher 
and taught classes for 
Halifax Technical Institute 
and later for Vance-Granville Community College. 
Long active in the UDC, 

early in October she was 
elected honorary president 
of the UDC at the annual 
convention of the State UDC 
in Winston-Salem. This is 
the highest honor that can 
be bestowed by a state 
division on a member. Only 
25 women in North Carolina 
have been elected honorary 
president in the 81 years 
since the organization was 
founded. 
Mrs. Twitty is survived by 

her husband, Henry F.. 

Twitty of Route 2, Warrenton; a son, William Henry 
Twitty of the home; a 

daughter, Panthea Anne 
Crawford (Mrs. William G. 

Crawford, Jr., of 

WinstonSalem); a brother, Walter 
Boyd Massenburg of Julian, 
Calif.; two sisters, Mrs. 
Homer P. Starr of 

Baltimore, Md., and Mrs. 
William A. Jones of Atlanta, 
Ga.; and a grandson, 
Nicholas Crawford. 
Pallbearers were James 

Poindexter, Gordon 
Poindexter, John Baird, Dr. Tom 
Holt, Pett Burwell and H. R. 
Geddy. 

JUStKM W. Bl IHitSS 

Joseph Walter Burgess, 
63, of Rt. 1, Louisburg, died 

early Saturday morning at 
Maria Parham Hospital. He 
was the brother of Elwood 

Burgess of the Elberon 

community. 
The funeral services were 

held Sunday at 4 p. m. at 
New Sandy Creek Baptist 
Church by the Rev. David 
Lee and the Rev. Aubrey 
Florence. 

Surviving are his wife, 
Mrs. Ruby Fulkner Burgess; two daughters, Mrs. 
Kenneth W Renn and Mrs. 

Spencer Mosley, both of 

Henderson; a son, John W. 

Burgess of Henderson; four 
other brothers, Maynard 
Burgess, C. C. Burgess and 
W. C. Burgess, all of 
Henderson and Tom 

Burgess of King; and six grandchildren. 
Pallbearers were Johnny 

Woodard, James C. 

Woodard, John T. Stevenson, 
Bobby Faulkner, Allen 

Faucette, William Wiggins, 
Ronnie Hayes, Perry Finch, 
0. S. Mosley. Dave Overton, 
Tim Ayscue, T. W. Ellis, Jr., 
James Strum and Curtis 
Jackson. 

JAMES E. ALEXANDER 
Funeral services for 

James Edmond Alexander 
of Wise were conducted 

Saturday at 2 p. m. from the 
Locust Grove Baptist 
Church in Wise. The Rev. 
Robert Burnette officiated. 
Burial followed in the 
church cemetery. 
He is survived by his 

mother, Mrs. Mary Alexander; four brothers Richard 
Alexander and Robert Hunt 
of Wise. Dempsey Hunt of 
Cleveland, Ohio, and Willie 
Alexander of East 

Elmhurst, N. Y.; six sisters, 
Mrs. Jessie Battle of 

Cleveland, Ohio, Mrs. Sallie 
Carter of Hartford, Conn., 
Mrs. Julia Graham of 

Richmond, Va., Mrs. Ellender 
Coleman of Wise, Mrs. 

Shirley Hayes of Norlina, 
Mrs. Esther Terry of 

Amhurst, Mass.; and aunts, 
uncles, nieces and nephews. 

>; 

LET'S NOT PUT 
WARRENTON 

BEHIND 
THE EIGHT BALL!! 

I am genuinely concerned over the 
growing number of pool rooms in our 
central business district. Already we 
have five pool rooms and there are 
indications that a sixth is on the way. 
Pool rooms have their place, but I do 
not believe it is along Main Street, or in 
the areas where shops and stores 

should be encouraged. 
With our town zoning ordinance we 

have the tool to make pool rooms a 
nonconforming use of business district 
property. This will not force existing 
pool rooms to close down, but it would 
prevent the establishment of additional 
ones. And it will make available space 
for business outlets which can broaden 
our tax base. 
As a town board member who has 

worked for a comprehensive development plan, and a workable zoning code, 
I believe we can do much to protect the 
beauty of our Main Street and we can 
do much to encourage quality shops 
and stores in our business district. 
As mayor, I plan to continue my 

efforts toward making Warrenton an 
attractive and financially sound 
community. I would like your help on 
November 8th, and afterwards, in 

making this possible. 
ANNA BUTLER 

ELECT ANNA BUTLER 
YOUR MAYOR 
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